
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC  
COUNTING MACHINE TEST 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Rachel Taylor, Election Authority for Daviess 
County, will begin a public test of the ballot counting machines on 
Thursday, July 25, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. This is a public testing of election 
equipment for the Primary Election on Tuesday, August 6, 2024. The public 
test will be held in the Commission Meeting Room on the 2nd floor of the 
Courthouse.  
 
Rachel Taylor, Daviess County Election Authority 
 


